
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents & Carers,  

We have had a book-tastic second week of 

our Book Fortnight. This week, the children 

all enjoyed ‘shared reading’.  The staff all 

commented on how it was lovely to see the 

older children supporting their younger peers 

and the older children really enjoying the 

picture books! This was such a success we 

will now be holding a ‘paired reading’ session 

once a term.  

We have had a fantastic response to the 

Entertainments nights, can I ask for payment 

by the 21st of March for both events please as 

our financial year finishes at the end of 

March. If your child attends Rugby Club after 

school on a Friday, they may come straight to 

Entertainment night, please send a change of 

clothes! 

Let’s hope this warm weather continues over 

the weekend.  

Sam Jones 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

World Book Day  

It was fantastic to have the school full of 

characters and stories today.  Thank you for 

supporting this event, the children all looked 

amazing today. Thank you, also, to Miss 

Johnston for organising our Book Fortnight. 

The children have loved spending time 

sharing and talking about books with their 

class mates, younger and older children. 

 As promised, please see below photos of 

our book inspired classroom doors. 

   

   

   

 

 

https://www.danburypark.essex.sch.uk 

  

 

 Friday 7th March 2025 
  

 

House Point Winners: 

Due to Class Assemblies and parent 

workshops we will not have a celebration 

assembly every week this half term. 

Therefore, we announced double winners 

yesterday for the two weeks. Congratulations 

Hawk and Snowy Owls.  

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

Dates for your diary: 
14/03 9.00am – Class H Assembly 

18/03 9.00am – Class J Assembly 

25/03 9.00am – Class F Assembly 

28/03 Class E Trip - Layer Marney Tower -Vikings 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

  

Essex County Council hold ‘Local Offer Roadshows’ where a wide selection of services 

related to SEND will be present.  The next date is 25th March, see link below for more 

details. 

https://send.essex.gov.uk/local-offer-roadshow-mid-essex# 

 

Baloo the dog, who visited us last 

week will be at Crufts on Sunday 

for the final of the Kennel Club 

Hero Dog Award. There is still time 

to vote for Baloo. The results will 

be shown on Channel 4 at approx. 

5:30pm on Sunday. 

 

https://send.essex.gov.uk/local-offer-roadshow-mid-essex

